





Immunisation & Vaccination Service
Wayside House
Wilsons Lane
Coventry
CV6 6NY

Academic Year September 2023 - July 2024

Dear Parent / Legal Guardian

SESSION DATE: EDEN GIRLS SCHOOL SCHOOL NAME: 16TH JANUARY 2024

Please read the information below regarding HPV (Human Papilloma Virus) vaccine in school for Year 9 & 10 students who have not received their vaccination.

The Immunisation and Vaccination Service will soon be delivering the HPV vaccine in school. According to our records your child has not received this vaccination (this may be due to them not being in school on the day we visited previously or a consent form not being completed).

If you wish to have your child vaccinated please use the link below or scan the QR code to give consent (if you have previously consented we still require a new consent form to be completed):

https://iv.covwarkpt.nhs.uk/form?identifier=04dfa388-3a1e-4dd8-80e3-2f9527744500



If you have any other queries, please contact your child's Vaccination team:

Coventry schools: Tel: 024 76 961422 Email: Bewise.Immunise@covwarkpt.nhs.uk
South Warwickshire schools: Tel: 01926 353899 Email: SOUTHIMMS@covwarkpt.nhs.uk
North Warwickshire schools Tel: 02476 321550 Email: NORTHIMMS@covwarkpt.nhs.uk

Yours faithfully

Coventry & Warwickshire School Aged Immunisation Service

Page: 1 of 1

Jagtar Singh OBE - Chair Melanie Coombes MBE - Chief Executive



